
From: Kenefick-Aschoff, Paul
To: Mike Williams
Subject: RE: [EXT] So Dakota fees
Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 9:01:00 AM

Below is the link to our list of licensed grain buyers
https://puc.sd.gov/commission/warehouse/Grain%20License%20Info.pdf
 
Paul Kenefick-Aschoff
 

From: Mike Williams <mike@agpmc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 9:00 AM
To: Kenefick-Aschoff, Paul <Paul.Kenefick-Aschoff@state.sd.us>
Subject: Re: [EXT] So Dakota fees
 

Paul

Where can I see a list of licensed agents like myself?

Mike

On 5/15/2019 8:58 AM, Kenefick-Aschoff, Paul wrote:

Thank you for letting us know. If at any point in the future you chose to purchase grain
from South Dakota please let us know.
Thanks
 
Paul Kenefick-Aschoff
 

From: Mike Williams <mike@agpmc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 7:32 AM
To: Kenefick-Aschoff, Paul <Paul.Kenefick-Aschoff@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] So Dakota fees
 
Paul
As a small coop, we reviewed the sales in So Dakota. That plus the insurance fee is just
cost prohibitive  to serve these few organic producers at this time . Over $800 
We like so many in the region have had a devastating flood , total office destruction .
Estimated rebuild is well over 30,000 
We have reviewed sales potential and are choosing  to suspend work in So Dakota,
after the deadline of our current registration. We know your producers are great
people but the crops are not the quality we need to fill markets due to the past years
weather events and the delayed 2019 crop season to date.
Hope fully that will change but the current facts warrant this action to
defer registration at this time.
Mike Williams 

Attachment 4



Sent from my iPad

On May 14, 2019, at 4:36 PM, Kenefick-Aschoff, Paul <Paul.Kenefick-
Aschoff@state.sd.us> wrote:

As of today, our office has not received all your license renewal
information. Please be mindful that your current South Dakota grain
license will expire at midnight on June 30, 2019. For our office to properly
process all licensees we ask that you make a strong attempt to have

information to our office by June 1st.  If you have not received our license
renewal information in the mail or have misplaced it, please contact our
office. If you have any questions on the renewal process, please don’t
hesitate to ask. Thank you for working with us on this matter.  
Renewal licensing check list

Renewal application 
Renewal bond for the 2019-2020 licensing period
Licensing fee of $275 per location or municipality 
Most recent fiscal yearend financial statement
Insurance waiver (broker type license only)
Schedule of rates form (state licensed warehouses only)

Have a great day! 
Thanks   
 
 
Paul A. Kenefick-Aschoff
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capital Avenue
Pierre, South Dakota 57501
Phone (605) 773-5280
www.puc.sd.gov/warehouse
  
 
 
 

 
Sent from my iPad
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